
Reception Newsletter 
 

PE 

In Reception, our PE day is Friday. 

Please make sure you have your PE kit on 
and jewellery/earrings are removed.  

Please also make sure long hair is tied up. 

Start and end times 

Doors open at 8:45 am 

 Finish at 3:15pm. 

Spring 2 

Welcome 
back 

Reception.  
Farm Trip 

We are looking forward to our trip to 
Burton Adventure Farm on Wednesday 

13th March. 

Please log on to parent pay to consent 
and pay the contribution. 

Children will need suitable footwear, 
coat, a drink and a packed lunch. 

Packed lunches can be provided by 
school if required. 

 

 

 

 

Home link challenge 

A home link will be set every Friday. 

This will be set on the Famly app. 

It will be linked to something we have 
been learning about during the week. 

Please feel free to upload photos or 
add comments of how you get on at 

home. 

 

 

Any questions please feel free to speak to a member of the Reception team. 

Mrs Mauger, Mrs Wildman, Ms Hira and Mrs Storer 

Water bottles are provided to keep the children hydrated throughout the day. 

Fruit is provided daily for each child or you can bring a healthy snack from home. 

 

Forest School 

In Reception, our forest school day 
is Monday 

Please make sure you come in 
suitable clothes, as you may get 

muddy. 

Please bring your wellies in a bag 
to change at school. 

Our topic is: 

Down on the Farm 

Our star stories: 

Three Billy Goats Gruff 

Easter 

 

 

Reading books and lending library 

Books are sent out on a Friday and need to be returned the following 
Wednesday.  If you can make a comment in the reading diary it will keep 

us up to date with how your child is doing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


